
 

 
 

Environmental Compliance Statement 

 

Section 1 

 

This statement section applies to the following products: 

  

• Beam profiling cameras including: 

o WinCamD Series  

o BladeCam Series  

• Scanning slit beam profiler  

o BeamMap2 Series  

o Beam’R2 Series  

• Specialized beam profiler systems  

o Line Laser Profiling System  

o Large Beam Profiling System  

• Accessories (e.g., M2DU, LNZ, etc.)  

  

We have reached out to many of our suppliers requesting compliance information on the following 

environmental initiatives: 

 

• EU Reach EC 1907/2006 SVHC Candidate List 

• EU RoHS Directive 

 

Many suppliers supplied at least some of this information in the form of a listing, certificate or 

statement. To the best of our understanding the information supplied does not indicate there are 

any prohibited substances (above threshold level) that we currently use. 

 

As we design new products or modify existing products for product or process improvement or 

because a new substance added to these list causes a component to come under review, we aim to 

select components that adhere to these initiatives. 

 

This statement is based on information provided by our suppliers and is accurate to the best 

of our knowledge. If you have questions please email compliance@dataray.com.  
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Section 2 

 

This statement section applies to the TaperCamD-LCM Series: 

 

We have reached out to many of our suppliers requesting compliance information on the following 

environmental initiatives: 

 

• EU Reach EC 1907/2006 SVHC Candidate List 

• EU RoHS Directive 

 

Many suppliers supplied at least some of this information in the form of a listing, certificate or 

statement. 

 

Regarding REACH, DataRay declares that the TaperCamD-LCM Series contain the following SVHC in 

an adhesive containing > 0.1%:  4’4’-isopropylidenediphenol (BPA). This is in a cured epoxy and is 

enclosed in an aluminum case. Please dispose of according to local laws, rules and regulations.  

 

As we design new products or modify existing products for product or process improvement or 

because a new substance added to these list causes a component to come under review, we aim to 

select components that adhere to these initiatives. 

 

This statement is based on information provided by our suppliers and is accurate to the best 

of our knowledge. If you have questions please email compliance@dataray.com. 
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